
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

	 Lympstone Church 
 

Wedding Flowers Information 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
We hope your wedding plans are going ahead smoothly.  
Here is some information to help you organise any flowers 
you might wish to have. 

	



 
There will be two arrangements 
already in the church, one in the 
porch and one on a pedestal by the 
high altar. These will need to be left 
in the church after the wedding.   
 
You can either provide your own 
pedestal if required, or use spare 

ones from the church flower cupboard (details on 
request. NB take care with step down).   
 
As the members of the Flower Guild like to use 
flowers from their gardens whenever possible, we 
are unfortunately unable to say in advance what 
the colours will be.   
 
In the run up to Christmas and Easter (Advent 
and Lent), there won’t be any flowers in church 
but dispensation is given so that you can have 
wedding flowers. These need to be removed 
immediately afterwards. 
 
If you plan to have other flowers, you will need to 
use your own florist (friends or family are often 
happy to help!) They can usually have access to 
the church between 9.00 a.m. and 5.00 pm on 
Thursdays or on Fridays between 11.30 and 
12.30, or after 1.45. Any changes will be notified a 
couple of weeks before your wedding. 
	

	

	

	

 	 	

	

 
 
 

The florist will need to know that they 
cannot use any nails/screws etc to 
secure arrangements either inside or 
outside the church, nor any candles.  
Pew end arrangements need to be 
tied on.   
 
 
You can obviously take away your 
own flowers after the service if you 
wish to. 
 

 
 
If you would like any more information, feel free to contact 
Louise Pearson (Flower Guild Co-ordinator) on 07811 
186100. 
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